
 
 

 

 

 

August 24, 2023 

 

Nathan Sturre 

 

Re: Notification of OCRM Jurisdiction 

 

 

Dear Nathan Sturree: 

 

 
 This is in response to your recent request to perform a Critical Area line Delineation at 21 maiden 

lane & 24 Bruin Lane, Bluffton. Upon the visit to the site OCRM has completed several salinity 

readings identifying how far the tidal flow of water is reaching up the creek as well as the amount of 

critical vegetation in the area. OCRM has determined this portion of the creek closer to Bruin Rd is 

not withing OCRM permitting authority and does not require a critical line to processed.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

  

Nathan S. Parry 

Project Manager  

Critical Area Permitting Section 
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